
Accessing Private Physiotherapy 

CONNECT WITH US  
 

 

Your child is on a waitlist for physiotherapy services at school. This service is free of charge and part of the  

provincially funded School Based Rehabilitation Services program. 

Private (pay-for-service) physiotherapy may be available while you wait. Sometimes you need a doctor’s referral to 

get private physiotherapy and your family doctor can provide you with a referral. You will need to pay for private 

physiotherapy services, some families may have insurance coverage to pay the cost or part of the cost of these  

services. It is important to check with your insurance provider to see how much coverage they provide and how  

payments are made before starting with the service.  

 

Building Brighter Futures Together  

To find physiotherapists who offer private services in Ontario, visit https://opa.on.ca/physiotherapists/ 

When you put your information into the search engine, please follow the example below 

 Be sure to complete the sections for Location and Practice Area( s) 

 Click on the Advanced Search button then choose Private Insurance under the  Payment dropdown menu 

www.ctnsy.ca 

www.facebook.com/ChildrensTreatmentNetwork/  

@CTNKids 
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